
 

 

 

 

MARCH 2023 NEWSLETTER 
 

Hello to all, families and friends! 

 

  
 

Well, we kicked off the month with a St. David’s Day themed party, from a 

rendition of ‘Sosban Fach’ from Anne coupled with Leek soup and hot Welsh 

cakes. We were very traditional, but we had a ‘hoot’. 

 

  
 

Often, we have many suggestions put to us from those lovely people who live 

here. “We want to make”, “We want to bake”, so we always run with it. We had an 

afternoon of Tiramisu and Trifle. The theme being “Don’t tell grandma how to 

suck eggs”. All involved did it in their own way. We had assistance from 

Elizabeth’s friend who scoffed a huge bowl – fantastico! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

You will see from the many photos that Spring has ‘snook in’ to these 

celebrations and the lucky leprechaun and Guinness hats featuring also we are 

always busy, but the results are so worth it. We also have Geoff and Pete in 

house! Our classic duo! Woooo! 

 

  
 

 

A game, recently, which has gone down the hatch is ‘A 

drinking Game with a difference’. Our shot glasses are all lined 

up with a rainbow variety of juices. Questions are 

brainstormed and we all down a hot. Fabulous for hydration! 

 

 

 

Now for the serious part and this is from the heart. 

 

We lost a wonderful man, Michael. His wife, Vera, on behalf of Michael, has 

presented Activities with resources that will go a long way. We are beyond 

grateful. Thank you dear, Vera and for staying in touch with all of us here. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

What also is so heartwarming is Bunny’s unending gifts of daffodils and tulips 

to Bejay which everyone in the dining enjoys because of Bejay’s kindness. 

 

    
 

We have all been spoilt with cakes from Donna and William, and Elizabeth 

brought us an Easter Italian Dove cake which Anne-Marie rather liked. 

 

Shannon our singer is back – yeahhh! We all love her. Look out for all the pics 

for the next month’s newsletter. We certainly bombard with the photos. 

Celebration Corner:  

 

Happy birthday again to our February celebrators, 

Maureen, Alfred, Monica and Catherine! 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also have birthdays this month.  

Happy birthday to Elizabeth, Pat W., and Anne!  

Watchout for their birthday photos on the next newsletter! 



 
  

 

 
 

Message from the GP: 

 

Whiteladies Surgery will be offering a COVID Spring booster to our residents 

in May 2023. We will be starting to gain consents from the next of kins.       
 

Star Employee: 

 

Congratulations to Harpreet on being the employee of the 

month! We commend your proactiveness and reliability. You 

are a team-player and maintains a great working relationship 

with your colleagues. You are indeed our hardworking night 

owl! 
 

 

 

 

 

A C T I V I T Y   P H O T O B O A R D 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

   

 



 
 

 

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

“Kindness can transform someone's dark moment with a blaze of 
light. You'll never know how much your caring matters. Make a 

difference for another today.”  

― Amy Leigh Mercree 


